
 

 

Welcome to RAPTR!  

When you first register, everyone is automatically assigned the role of “applicant.” If you are 
not an applicant and are state staff managing a program or managing projects you need 
your user role changed. Please make sure you have registered with a state email address, 
and then reach out to raptr@resources.ca.gov and provide the following: 

1. Your Name 
2. Your classification 
3. Program / Unit / Division Name (where you work within organization) 
4. Your anticipated use needs. 

 
We will determine what level of state employee user role best fits your case, make that 
change and let you know.  

Regards, 

RAPTR Admin 

mailto:raptr@resources.ca.gov

